Approval of
Board Minutes

Personnel
Report

Transportation
Booklet

Next Meeting

Adjournment

Minutes
Andalusia City Board of Education
July 15, 2019

6:00 p.m.

Present: David Bryant, Amy Dugger, Sammy Glover, David McCalman, and Ted Watson,
Superintendent. Tommy Wright was absent.

President David Bryant called the meeting to order. The Pledge of Allegiance was led by Ted
Watson.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended approval of the June 24, 2019 Board Minutes.
Upon a motion by Amy Dugger, seconded by Sammy Glover, these were approved.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended the approval of the following Personnel Report:

Resignation
Gloria Adams, secretary at AHS, effective September 30, 2019, due to retirement. Upon a motion

by Sammy Glover, seconded by David McCalman, this was approved.

Status Change
Becky Garner, AJHS 7" grade English Teacher to AHS 1 0" grade English Teacher. Upon a

motion by Sammy Glover, seconded by David McCalman, this was approved.

Sarah Mixson, AHS Business Education Teacher to AJHS 8™ grade English Teacher. Upon a
motion by Sammy Glover, seconded by David MecCalman, this was approved.

Traneshia Birch, AES 5" Grade Teacher to AES Math Coach. Upon a motion by Sammy Glover,
seconded by David McCalman, this was approved.

New Hires
Sarah Atkinson, AHS Business Education Teacher at AHS, effective July 29, 2019. Upona motion
by David McCalman, seconded by Sammy Glover, this was approved.

Josh Johnson, Band Paraprofessional at AHS, effective July 29, 2019. Upon a motion by David
McCalman, seconded by Sammy Glover, this was approved.

Amber O 'Neal, 7" Grade Science Teacher at AJHS, effective July 29, 2019. Upon a motion by
David McCalman, seconded by Sammy Glover, this was approved.

At this time, Superintendent Watson asked for the Board’s permission to alter the Agenda. The
APAC rough draft and Construction Items were moved under Superintendent’s Comments. Both

items will be considered at a later date.

Superintendent Ted Watson recommended approval of the 2019/2020 Transportation Booklet.
Upon a motion by Sammy Glover and a second by David McCalman, this was approved.

The next regularly scheduled board meeting will be July 22, 2019 at 6:00 p.m., at the Andalusia
City Schools Central Office.

As there was no further business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned.
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